

787_2 *****ALL FOR AADC 481
92930 512D PSMD CE-G
USUI INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION
KYLE SHEPHERD
44780 HELM ST
PLYMOUTH MI 48170-6026

December 4, 2020

Sam's Club remains in our pharmacy network.

Dear KYLE SHEPHERD,

We recently sent you a letter stating that Sam's Club would no longer be able to fill prescriptions for your employees under their pharmacy coverage, starting November 25, 2020. That has changed. Sam's Club will remain in our pharmacy network.

Your employees can continue to fill their prescriptions at a Sam's Club pharmacy.

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. If you have questions, please contact your assigned Pharmacy Services liaison.

Sincerely,

Glen Perry, R.Ph.

5 A. Py

Director, Pharmacy Services

Learn more about your pharmacy benefits at bcbsm.com/pharmacy or by logging in to your secure member account at bcbsm.com or on our mobile app. Then click Prescription on the My Coverage tab.